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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5-7 Library 
              P1 Shared Education- St Mary’s
Tuesday-   PE for P1-4
               Swimming for P5-7
               Coding Club
Wednesday-  Grandparents Day Assembly 9:30am

                  PE for P1-4
Thursday –  PE for P5-7

                P7- FMT College Open Morning
Friday –  Baby and Toddler: 9:30 – 10:45
We have come to the end of our ‘Fit Fridays for January’. This has been a great success in the school and we have been very impressed with how involved & enthusiastic the children have been. We are committed to a healthy lifestyle here in school and we ask that you support us in this. 

Perhaps the Friday ‘Walk to School’ could continue with the help of parents? If you are interested and available to facilitate the ‘Walk to School’ one Friday ona rota basis (we would aim that each parent would only be required once every 6/8 weeks), please contact the school and we will try to organise this. If there are not volunteers, we cannot continue to run this. 

Well done to our special award winners at circuits on Friday: Caden, Ben, Megan O’Driscoll & Tia! 
Please note that children no longer need PE gear on a Friday and the PE days are listed below:
P1-4: Tuesday & Wednesday.

P5-7: Tuesday & Thursday.

We have Baby and Toddler again this Friday, with Sure Start attending to focus on ‘Healthy Smiles’. Anyone who would be available and willing to help, even for one morning, is asked to contact the school.

It is essential that parents take an active role in homework tasks in order to support their child’s learning. Homework should be signed nightly and reading records should be signed as directed by the class teacher. Please ensure that this is completed.

This week is ‘Catholic Schools Week’ and the theme this year is: ‘Learning with Pope Francis to care for our common home’. The children will discuss Pope Francis and what they can do to care for our world and our families. As part of this, we will be hosting Grandparents Day on Wednesday, 1st February. Grandparents, and parents too, are welcome to the school with the children at 9:15, for assembly beginning at 9:30. This will be a celebration of grandparents and their important role in teaching and guiding our children. Following the assembly, there will be tea in the middle room and grandparents are invited to stay afterwards, if they wish, to assist in making St. Brigid’s crosses. We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday. We would ask that children bring in rushes, if at all possible, on Tuesday to prepare for this.
Enniskillen Royal Grammar School will be hosting their Open Night on Wednesday 1st February at 6:00pm at the Lough Shore Site, with a tour of the Cooper Crescent Site following this at 7:45pm.

Primary 7 pupils are invited to an Open Morning in Fivemiletown College on Thursday, 9;30 -1:00. Lunch is provided and pupils should wear their PE kit.

Just a reminder that we operate a ‘Healthy Lunch’ policy in the school. We are working hard to establish healthy habits from an early age. It is very important that everyone adheres to this and we remind you that 1 small treat is permitted on a Friday only. 
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

